
 

LOUDOUN COUNTY 
DEPUTY SHERIFFS ASSOCIATION 

 

Donation Request 
 
Requestor: _________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 Relation to LCDSA: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date of Request: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Organization: _______________________________________________________________________ 
  

Website: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Mission: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Donation Request Amount: __________________Date Due (if required): ___________________ 
 
Approved by: ______________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 
  

Donation Method: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Denied by and Reason: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Founded in 1988, the Loudoun County Deputy Sheriff’s Association (LCDSA) is a non-profit, 
non-political, and non-stock fraternal organization dedicated to the men and women of the 
Loudoun County Sheriff’s Office and the community we serve. 
 
Membership is open to all employees of the Loudoun County Sheriff’s Office, sworn and 
non-sworn, regardless of rank or position. 
 
Our purpose is to promote professionalism in the law enforcement community, build 
camaraderie and foster morale within the agency, provide a forum for social activities for 
members and their families, recognize outstanding service within our community, and 
provide resourceful information that will benefit our members.  
 
We support our members in their own community efforts and are always willing to provide 
whatever resources we can for our members when asked. This is especially true when 
responding to the needs of our members and their families during times of crisis. Our 
members are the most important aspect of our Association and that will never change! 


